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WASHINGTON, D. C.

June 9, 1956

Mr. W. Hugh Geal
60 Gramercy Park
New York, New York
Dear Hugh:

I wanted to write and tell you how much
I appreciate your support.

The California setback has made all of
us more determined to continue fighting for
the principles in which we all believe.

Your continued support and advice will
be of great help and I hope you will keep in

touch with me.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,
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